Michelle Dodrill

From: Planning - Registry

Subject: FW: SDZ21A/0023 - Public Lighting Report

From: Grainne Mowlds <gmowlds@SDUBLINCOCO.ie>

Sent: Monday 11 July 2022 13:15

Dear Sarah,

please find my comments below.

- The Public Lighting submission for SDZ21A/0023 shows Public Lighting assets in areas that are not included for TIC on the TIC layout drawing also submitted under this application. This is not acceptable.
- The Public Lighting report shows 5m columns. The minimum height acceptable for TIC is 6m.
- The Public Lighting submission and the landscape drawings do not seem to be co-ordinated. The lighting design does not seem to take account of the shadowing effect of trees planted in front of the columns.

Regards, Gráinne

Gráinne Mowlds | Executive Engineer |
Public Lighting
Land Use, Planning and Transportation Department |
South Dublin County Council, County Hall, Tallaght, Dublin 24 |
gmowlds@sdublincoco.ie

T +353 1 414 9000 Ext 4745 www.sdcc.ie

